
CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

RUSH DRIVE LIGHTING REPLACEMENT  
 

COLUMBUS CAMPUS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The project consists of removing and replacing eight streetlights and poles and seven sidewalk 
lights and poles along rush drive. This also includes all electrical support systems for these 
lights. 
 
 
 
 
The college received three bids for this project. They are as follows: 
 
 
 Access Electrical Systems     $157,220.00 
 Grand Island, NE 
 
 Vandenberg Electric & Communication   $166,400.96. 
 David City, NE 
 
 Muth Electric       $173,158.00 
 Omaha, NE 
 
 
 
The amount of $165,000.00 is budgeted for this project as part of the FY 2023 – 2024 capital 
improvement. 
 
 
    
The College President recommends acceptance of the low acceptable bid from Access electrical 
systems for $157,220.00 to provide all labor and material to replace the street and sidewalk lights 
on Rush drive on the Columbus campus.  


